

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

18 July 2018

Dear Sir/Madam

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on Library wage levels

I am writing in response to your official information request received 6 July 2018 regarding information on Library wage levels.

In answer to your two questions raised, we advise that 135 people are employed at the Dunedin Public Libraries, and the number of employees paid less than \$20.55 per hour is seven.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer